
  

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

NUNAVUT DAY SCHEDULE FOR CITY OFFICES  
AND TRUCKED-SERVICES   

 

JULY 4, 2017 (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) - The City would like to advise residents 
that City offices will be closed for Nunavut Day, a territorial holiday which is being 
observed this year on Monday, July 10, 2017. Trucked-services will also be 
restricted during this time. 
 
Residents requesting water delivery on Monday may call the City’s dispatch 
service at 979.5600, from 8 AM to 4 PM. A service charge of $250 will be applied 
for emergency delivery.  
 
Regular business hours and trucked-services will resume Tuesday, July 11th, 
2017.  
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
ANDREA SPITZER 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
CITY OF IQALUIT 
EMAIL: A.SPITZER@CITY.IQALUIT.NU.CA 
 


